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10 December 2014 Reg. No. W0259-01

Re: Withdrawal by The Limerick Race Company Public Limited Company of a Waste
Licence Application in respect of a facility at Former Race Course, Greenpark, Dock
Road, Limerick, Register No. W0259-01, in accordance with the Waste Management
(Licensing) Regulations, 2004 as amended

Dear Mr Mulcahy

[ refer to previous correspondence in relation to the above waste licence application.

I am to advise that the Agency declares that the above application is regarded as having
been withdrawn 4" December 2014 in accordance with Article 21(3) of the relevant
Waste Management (Licensing) Regulations, 2004 as amended.

Please note there is no requirement for you to acknowledge receipt of this letter.

Yours sincerely

S

Sonja Smith

Programme Officer

Licensing Unit

Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use

Encls
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An Ghniomhaireacht um Chaomhnd Comhshaoil
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W: www.epa.ie

LoCall: 1890 33 55 99

10 December 2014 Reg. No. W0259-01

Re: Withdrawal by The Limerick Race Company Public Limited Company of a Waste
Licence Application in respect of a facility at Former Race Course. Greenpark. Dock
Road, Limerick, Register No. W0259-01, in accordance with the Waste Management

(Licensing) Regulations, 2004 as amended

Dear Ms Boothman

[ refer to previous correspondence in relation to the above waste licence application.

I am to advise that the Agency declares that the above application is regarded as having
been withdrawn 4” December 2014 in accordance with Article 21(3) of the relevant
Waste Management (Licensing) Regulations, 2004 as amended.

Please note there is no requirement for you to acknowledge receipt of this letter.

Yours sincerely

<0

Sonja Smith

Programme Officer

Licensing Unit

Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use

Encls



